
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION  

FINAL 
BUDGET 
HEARING 
WHEN 

Wednesday,  
March 27, 2019 
6:30PM 

WHERE 

HS Library 
15125 Main Road Mattituck  

Please note there will be an 

informative turf field presentation 

scheduled for the March 21st, BOE 

meeting presented by the Turf 

Field Advisory Committee.  

 

VISIT WWW.MUFSD.COM TO SEE 

COME JOIN US 
FOR A FINAL 
DISCUSSION OF 
THE BUDGET. 
 

 
  
THE CAPITAL 
RESERVE 
PROPOSITION WILL 
BE DISCUSSED & 
ITEMS WILL BE 
APPROVED AT THE 
END OF THIS 
MEETING FOR A 
COMMUNITY VOTE 
ON MAY 21ST. 

 

DISCUSSION WILL 

INCLUDE: 

SECURITY – DOORS, 

SWIPES, LOCKS, etc. 

A/C IN CE & HS 

CAFETERIAS, & 

TURF FIELD  

PLEASE JOIN US!!! 

 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

http://www.mufsd.com/

